Belleville Area District Library Board
Finance Committee Meeting Notes
February 23, 2022

In attendance: Tanya Stoudemire, Joy Cichewicz, and Mary Jo Suchy.

The meeting convened at 7:06 pm.

The committee discussed the library’s operating millage, originally passed by the voters in 2010, that must be
renewed in 2022. Since the last collection of this millage occurred on the Winter 2021 tax bill, the ballot
language must call it a replacement millage. The committee will recommend to the library board that the

proposed millage be placed on the August 2022 primary ballot and that it be levied for 15 years.

Both operating millages will then expire in 2036, and at that time they can potentially be combined into one
question or remain as two separate questions.

The committee will also recommend not pursuing a Headlee override question on this ballot proposal. The
original operating millage of 0.7, passed in 2010, has been rolled back to 0.6864.

The meeting adjourned at 7:49 pm.



